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  Blu-ray Disc Demystified Jim Taylor,Michael
Zink,Charles Crawford,Christen Armbrust,2008-11-03
The Latest Tips and Techniques for Getting the
Maximum from Blu-ray Technology Blu-ray Disc
Demystified provides the most current information
and applications available for this popular high-
definition optical disc format. Written by a team
of experts with a wide range of experience in DVD
and high-definition production, this thorough,
skill-building guide details Blu-ray's many
features, formats, and applications. Blu-ray Disc
Demystified provides exhaustive coverage of the
multitude of production and authoring processes,
while explaining how the standard and high-
definition DVD specifications dovetail and/or
clash with related digital media standards. The
authors also provide detailed descriptions of Blu-
ray's strengths, as well as frank assessments of
its weaknesses and common traps that often ensnare
new users. Blu-ray Disc Demystified is the most
comprehensive and practical guide available for
navigating the numerous challenges, changes, and
opportunities associated with Blu-ray technology.
Blu-ray Disc Demystified provides: Detailed
overview of Blu-ray technology In-depth coverage
of formats, features, and applications The latest
news on content protection Tips on using Blu-ray
in the home, office, and school The facts behind
the myths surrounding Blu-ray Essential
information regarding production Interaction
paradigms Honest assessments of Blu-ray's pitfalls
  DVD Demystified Jim H. Taylor,Mark R.
Johnson,Charles G. Crawford,2006 Accompanying DVD-
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ROM (i.e.: hybrid DVD-Video/DVD-ROM) contains ...
dynamic application of DVD technology with samples
from Dolby, DTS, THX, IMAX, Joe Kane Productions,
Microsoft, Widescreen Review, and others, plus
audio/video tests, WebDVD, HTML files,
spreadsheets, and more.--Page 4 of cover.
  iPhone Hacks David Jurick,Adam Stolarz,Damien
Stolarz,2009-04-02 With iPhone Hacks, you can make
your iPhone do all you'd expect of a mobile
smartphone -- and more. Learn tips and techniques
to unleash little-known features, find and create
innovative applications for both the iPhone and
iPod touch, and unshackle these devices to run
everything from network utilities to video game
emulators. This book will teach you how to: Import
your entire movie collection, sync with multiple
computers, and save YouTube videos Remotely access
your home network, audio, and video, and even
control your desktop Develop native applications
for the iPhone and iPod touch on Linux, Windows,
or Mac Check email, receive MMS messages, use IRC,
and record full-motion video Run any application
in the iPhone's background, and mirror its display
on a TV Make your iPhone emulate old-school video
game platforms, and play classic console and
arcade games Integrate your iPhone with your car
stereo Build your own electronic bridges to
connect keyboards, serial devices, and more to
your iPhone without jailbreaking iPhone Hacks
explains how to set up your iPhone the way you
want it, and helps you give it capabilities that
will rival your desktop computer. This cunning
little handbook is exactly what you need to make
the most of your iPhone.
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  High-Definition DVD Handbook Mark
Johnson,Charles Crawford,Chris Armbrust,2007-04-27
Everything you need to design and produce high
definition DVDs-from three of the most well-known
specialists in the industry High Definition DVD
Handbook is your one-stop resource for mastering
the new HD DVD and Blu-ray Disc formats and
successfully applying them to the entire DVD
process-from authoring to design to production.
You'll see how to fully utilize the amazing new
resolution and features of high definition DVD,
understand the major differences between the
formats, navigate complex specs, and set up for
either small- or large-scale production. Featuring
a foreword by Jim Taylor, coauthor of DVD
Demystified, this practical, irreverent guide:
Gives you comprehensive, up-to-date coverage of
both new competing high definition DVD formats
Covers all-new, high definition authoring tools
Includes chapters devoted to audio and video
acquisition, graphics design, compression, quality
control, and replication Reveals how to achieve
new levels of interactivity through graphic user
interfaces (GUIs) Provides proven advice on
avoiding production pitfalls and troubleshooting
Helps you navigate and utilize content protection
and digital rights management as well as the
Advanced Access Content System (AACS) standard
Taking DVD Demystified to the next level, High
Definition DVD Handbook is your guide to the new
wave of DVD production. “should be required
reading in any world-class DVD facility.” -Benn
Carr, VP of New Technology, Walt Disney Studios,
Burbank, CA
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  Kindle Fire Geekery: 50 Insanely Cool Projects
for Your Amazon Tablet Guy Hart-Davis,2012-07-16
Unleash the hidden capabilities of Amazons wildly
popular Android-based tablet
  The Making of Tomb Raider Daryl
Baxter,2021-12-20 Back in 1994 at the game company
‘CORE Design’ in Derby, Lara Croft was born.
Through eighteen months of pure hard work from the
team, Tomb Raider was released in 1996 and became
the success that we see today; taking part in the
mid-nineties celebrations of Brit-Pop and Girl
Power. This is the story of the team who were
involved in creating the first two games, then
leaving the series to a new team in 1998. Lara
Croft brought class, comedy, and a James Bondian
role to the game, dreamt up by Toby Gard and
helped to become a pitch with Paul Douglas. The
game was a gamble, but because everyone at the
company believed in it, it led to huge success for
everyone, except for Toby and Paul. ‘The Making of
Tomb Raider’ goes into detail of how Lara and the
games were born, alongside why Toby Gard and Paul
Douglas left before the sequel was released.
Throughout eleven chapters of countless
interviews, this book will tell you who was
responsible for creating the first two games; from
its levels, its music, the many voices of Lara
Croft, and much more. The team also reveals all
about the star of the second game; Winston the
Butler, and how he came to be by Joss Charmet.
Over twenty people were interviewed for this
story; from the pitch for what would be Tomb
Raider, alongside the challenges along the way, up
until the release of Tomb Raider 2 in 1997...
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  Video Demystified Keith Jack,2005 This
international bestseller and essential reference
is the bible for digital video engineers and
programmers worldwide. This is by far the most
informative analog and digital video reference
available, includes the hottest new trends and
cutting-edge developments in the field.Video
Demystified, Fourth Edition is a one stop
reference guide for the various digital video
technologies. The fourth edition is completely
updated with all new chapters on MPEG-4, H.264,
SDTV/HDTV, ATSC/DVB, and Streaming Video (Video
over DSL, Ethernet, etc.), as well as discussions
of the latest standards throughout. The
accompanying CD-ROM is updated to include a unique
set of video test files in the newest formats.
  Fundamentals and Evolution of MPEG-2 Systems Jan
Van der Meer,2014-06-03 This book describes the
fundamentals and details of MPEG-2 Systems
technology Written by an expert in the field, this
book examines the MPEG-2 system specification as
developed in the early 1990’s, as well as its
evolution into the fourth edition of the MPEG-2
systems standard, published in 2013. While MPEG-2
systems will continue to evolve further, this book
describes the MPEG-2 system functionality as of
October 2013. Furthermore, relevant background
information is provided. The discussion of MPEG-2
system functionality requires knowledge of various
fundamental issues, such as timing, and supported
content formats. Therefore also some basic
information on video and audio coding is provided,
including their evolution. Also other content
formats supported in MPEG-2 systems are described,
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as far as needed to understand MPEG-2 systems.
Ordered logically working from the basics and
background through to the details and fundamentals
of MPEG-2 transport streams and program streams
Explores important issues within the
standardization process itself Puts the
developments on MPEG-2 systems into historic
perspective Includes support of 3D Video and
transport of AVC, SVC and MVC Concludes with
additional issues such as real-time interface,
delivery over IP networks and usage by application
standardization bodies Predicts a continuing
promising future for MPEG-2 transport streams
  Ben Hecht Adina Hoffman,2019-02-12 A vibrant
portrait of one of the most accomplished and
prolific American screenwriters, by an award-
winning biographer and essayist He was, according
to Pauline Kael, “the greatest American
screenwriter.” Jean-Luc Godard called him “a
genius” who “invented 80 percent of what is used
in Hollywood movies today.” Besides tossing off
dozens of now-classic scripts—including Scarface,
Twentieth Century, and Notorious—Ben Hecht was
known in his day as ace reporter, celebrated
playwright, taboo-busting novelist, and the most
quick-witted of provocateurs. During World War II,
he also emerged as an outspoken crusader for the
imperiled Jews of Europe, and later he became a
fierce propagandist for pre-1948 Palestine’s
Jewish terrorist underground. Whatever the outrage
he stirred, this self-declared “child of the
century” came to embody much that defined
America—especially Jewish America—in his
time.Hecht's fame has dimmed with the decades, but
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Adina Hoffman’s vivid portrait brings this
charismatic and contradictory figure back to life
on the page. Hecht was a renaissance man of
dazzling sorts, and Hoffman—critically acclaimed
biographer, former film critic, and eloquent
commentator on Middle Eastern culture and
politics—is uniquely suited to capture him in all
his modes.
  Teach Yourself VISUALLY LinkedIn Lance
Whitney,2014-07-22 A complete visual guide to the
world's largest professional network Teach
Yourself VISUALLY LinkedIn is your guide to
becoming a part of the world's largest
professional network, with over 259 million users
across 200 countries and territories. Using full-
color screen shots, this visually rich guide
provides step-by-step instructions that show you
how to get the most out of the myriad tools and
features LinkedIn has to offer. The book is
organized for quick, easy navigation, and written
in clear, concise language that allows you to get
up to speed quickly. LinkedIn has become the
premier destination both for those seeking
employment, and those looking to employ others. A
professional take on social media, the site allows
users to post resume-like profiles and network
with others in their fields, connecting with past,
present, and potentially future colleagues.
LinkedIn is growing at a rate of two users per
second, making it a major hub and networking tool
for those looking to establish, maintain, or grow
a professional network. This guide discusses the
purpose and benefits of LinkedIn, and shows you
how to set up a professional profile that will
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stand out from the crowd. Topics include: Setting
up your account Adding endorsements and
recommendations Networking with colleagues Posting
status updates Showing off your strengths,
talents, and accomplishments is an important part
of networking, and interacting with others in your
industry is an excellent way to get your name out
there and make new contacts. LinkedIn facilitates
both, allowing you to broaden your reach without
leaving your desk. Teach Yourself VISUALLY
LinkedIn helps you get on board today.
  The Little Digital Video Book Michael
Rubin,2008-09-12 One of the more frustrating
aspects of buying a new digital video camera for
consumers is trying to discover not only how it
works, but how to shoot good movies with it right
away. For most of us, we just want to turn on the
camera and go, without spending too much time
sorting through dense jargon and video editing
software manuals. Here to guide the troubled
newcomer to the exciting world of digital video is
The Little Digital Video Book, 2e. This friendly,
approachable guide will teach users the basics of
shooting, organizing, and editing their own
footage, with short examples so they can practice
the techniques as they read through the book. This
revised edition of the bestselling book on digital
video is now in full color and completely updated
for the modern beginning videographer. Users get a
thorough grounding in the basics of digital video,
but without all the jargon. Michael Rubin explains
in under 200 pages all users need to know to get
great shots, add sound, organize the footage, and
use basic editing techniques. They will learn how
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to start and actually finish that video project
they had in mind--in less than a day.
  Producing Great Sound for Film and Video Jay
Rose,2013-01-25 Make your film and video projects
sound as good as they look with this popular
guide. Learn practical, timesaving ways to get
better recordings, solve problems with existing
audio, create compelling tracks, and boost your
filmmaking to the next level! In this fourth
edition of Producing Great Sound for Film and
Video, audio guru Jay Rose revises his popular
text for a new generation of filmmakers. You'll
find real world advice and practical guidelines
for every aspect of your soundtrack: planning and
budgeting, field and studio recording, editing,
sound effects and music, audio repair and
processing, and mixing. The combination of solid
technical information and a clear, step-by-step
approach has made this the go-to book for
producers and film students for over a decade.
This new edition includes: - Insights and from-
the-trenches tips from film and video
professionals - Advice on how to get the best
results from new equipment including DSLRs and
digital recorders - Downloadable diagnostics and
audio examples you can edit on your own computer -
Instruction for dealing with new regulations for
wireless mics and broadcast loudness - Techniques
that work with any software or hardware - An
expanded How Do I Fix This? section to help you
solve problems quickly - An all new companion
website (www.GreatSound.info) with audio and video
tutorial files, demonstrations, and diagnostics
Whether you're an aspiring filmmaker who wants
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rich soundtracks that entertain and move an
audience, or an experienced professional looking
for a reference guide, Producing Great Sound for
Film and Video, Fourth Edition has the information
you need--
  Introduction to Computer Graphics Fabio
Ganovelli,Massimiliano Corsini,Sumanta
Pattanaik,Marco Di Benedetto,2014-10-17 Teach Your
Students How to Create a Graphics Application
Introduction to Computer Graphics: A Practical
Learning Approach guides students in developing
their own interactive graphics application. The
authors show step by step how to implement
computer graphics concepts and theory using the
EnvyMyCar (NVMC) framework as a consistent example
throughout the text. They use the WebGL graphics
API to develop NVMC, a simple, interactive car
racing game. Each chapter focuses on a particular
computer graphics aspect, such as 3D modeling and
lighting. The authors help students understand how
to handle 3D geometric transformations, texturing,
complex lighting effects, and more. This practical
approach leads students to draw the elements and
effects needed to ultimately create a visually
pleasing car racing game. The code is available at
www.envymycarbook.com Puts computer graphics
theory into practice by developing an interactive
video game Enables students to experiment with the
concepts in a practical setting Uses WebGL for
code examples Requires knowledge of general
programming and basic notions of HTML and
JavaScript Provides the software and other
materials on the book’s website Software
development does not require installation of IDEs
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or libraries, only a text editor.
  Professional ASP.NET MVC 1.0 Rob Conery,Scott
Hanselman,Phil Haack,Scott Guthrie,2009-07-01 This
book begins with you working along as Scott
Guthrie builds a complete ASP.NET MVC reference
application. He begins NerdDinner by using the
File->New Project menu command within Visual
Studio to create a new ASP.NET MVC Application.
You'll then incrementally add functionality and
features. Along the way you’ll cover how to create
a database, build a model layer with business rule
validations, implement listing/details data
browsing, provide CRUD (Create, Update, Delete)
data form entry support, implement efficient data
paging, reuse UI using master pages and partials,
secure the application using authentication and
authorization, use AJAX to deliver dynamic updates
and interactive map support, and implement
automated unit testing. From there, the bulk of
the rest of the book begins with the basic
concepts around the model view controller pattern,
including the little history and the state of the
MVC on the web today. We'll then go into the ways
that MVC is different from ASP.NET Web Forms.
We'll explore the structure of a standard MVC
application and see what you get out of the box.
Next we dig deep into routing and see the role
URLs play in your application. We'll deep dive
into controllers and views and see what role the
Ajax plays in your applications. The last third of
the book focuses entirely on advanced techniques
and extending the framework. In some places, we
assume that you're somewhat familiar with ASP.NET
WebForms, at least peripherally. There are a lot
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of ASP.NET WebForms developers out there who are
interested in ASP.NET MVC so there are a number of
places in this book where we contrast the two
technologies. Even if you're not already an
ASP.NET developer, you might still find these
sections interesting for context, as well as for
your own edification as ASP.NET MVC may not be the
web technology that you're looking for.
  Blood Rite E J Stevens,2019-08-23 Ivy Granger
takes on a simple grave robbing case, but in
Harborsmouth nothing is ever simple when dealing
with the dead. Grave robbing is Harborsmouth's
second best-kept secret. The first is the
existence of supernatural creatures that live
alongside the city's humans. In fact, the dirtiest
little secret of all might be the truth behind
most of those empty graves. Most supernaturals eke
out a pretty mundane existence. Nobody wants a
return to the Burning Times. Well, nobody sane.The
creature that was stealing the more odoriferous of
Harborsmouth's citizens from their graves had to
be crazy. Sir Gaius, ruler of the local vamps,
owned the harvesting rights to every corpse buried
within the city limits. No one touched the vampire
master of the city's property without permission
and lived to scream about it-until now. Warning:
This book features necromancy, grave robbing, an
abandoned amusement park, and zombie clowns. Blood
Rite is the sixth novel in the award-winning Ivy
Granger urban fantasy series by E.J. Stevens. The
world of Ivy Granger, including the Ivy Granger,
Psychic Detective series and the Hunters' Guild
series, is filled with bloodsucking vampires,
psychotic faeries, and snarky, kick-butt heroines.
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  Ring Resounding John Culshaw,1967
  C++ AMP Ade Miller,Kate Gregory,2012-09-15
Capitalize on the faster GPU processors in today’s
computers with the C++ AMP code library—and bring
massive parallelism to your project. With this
practical book, experienced C++ developers will
learn parallel programming fundamentals with C++
AMP through detailed examples, code snippets, and
case studies. Learn the advantages of parallelism
and get best practices for harnessing this
technology in your applications. Discover how to:
Gain greater code performance using graphics
processing units (GPUs) Choose accelerators that
enable you to write code for GPUs Apply thread
tiles, tile barriers, and tile static memory Debug
C++ AMP code with Microsoft Visual Studio Use
profiling tools to track the performance of your
code
  Best Pick John Dorney,Jessica Regan,Tom
Salinsky,2022-02-15 A fascinating history of
motion pictures through the lens of the Academy
Awards, Best Pick provides a decade-by-decade look
at the Oscars by examining the Best Picture
winners, highest-grossing films, and biggest
misses alongside a discussion of the trends,
innovations, and stories that defined the decade.
  DVD Authoring and Production Ralph
LaBarge,2012-11-12 DVD Authoring and Production is
an authoritative and comprehensive guide to
publishing content in the DVD-Video, DVD-ROM, and
WebDVD formats. Readers learn everything they need
to create, produce, and master DVDs - including a
firsthand look at professional production
techniques employed in the author's StarGaze DVD.
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Professionals and aspiring DVD artists alike learn
the latest tools and techniques as well as how to
succeed in the business realm of the DVD world,
including optimal methods of marketing,
distributing, and selling.
  The Data Compression Book Mark Nelson,2008
Described by Jeff Prosise of PC Magazine as one of
my favorite books on applied computer technology,
this updated second edition brings you fully up-
to-date on the latest developments in the data
compression field. It thoroughly covers the
various data compression techniques including
compression of binary programs, data, sound, and
graphics. Each technique is illustrated with a
completely functional C program that demonstrates
how data compression works and how it can be
readily incorporated into your own compression
programs. The accompanying disk contains the code
files that demonstrate the various techniques of
data compression found in the book.
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